
Holy Family Parish 
Holy Family Ingleburn | Holy Trinity Minto 

136 Oxford Rd (PO Box 111) Ingleburn NSW 2565 
T: 02 9059 4134 

ingleburn@dow.org.au   |   www.hfi.org.au 

Weekly Notices | 5 – 6 February 2022 

Saturday Vigil – 5pm Sunday 9.00am and 5.00pm 
Reconciliation: Saturday 9.00am– 10.00am 
Weekday Masses: Tuesday – Friday 9.00am 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament: Fridays after the 9.00am Mass for 1 hour 

There is no Mass on Tuesday 22nd February 2022. 

Requesting Flower donations  
We are requesting donations of flowers for the church. 
If you have any flowers that you can donate, please deliver them to the church by 9am each Saturday for the 
wonderful volunteers to arrange. 

St Vincent de Paul Ingleburn Conference Meeting 
The next St Vincent de Paul Ingleburn Conference meeting will be held on Thursday, 10 February at 7pm in the 
Parish office. 
All are welcome to attend. 

Synod of Bishops 
Catholics across Australia are invited to participate in a period of local consultation for the next international 
Synod of Bishops, which has the theme: “For a Synodal Church: Communion, Participation and Mission”. 
The People of God are invited to use a guided, prayerful reflection method to consider a series of questions 
and make submissions via an online portal. Those submissions will help the bishops develop a national 
report to support the global process leading to an international gathering in 2023. Find out more at: 
http://www.catholic.org.au/synodalchurch 

CCD Catechist Level I Training 
You are invited to take part in Catechist Training! 
Unlike our previous Level 1 courses, this year we will start with a session introducing the ministry and the 
curriculum, which will be an ideal starting point for all those who are considering joining the ministry. 
The course will run online via Zoom for five consecutive weeks on Mondays OR Fridays starting Friday 4th 
February and Monday 7th February, 9:30 am until 1:30 pm. 
This course is necessary for all new catechists, but we encourage all catechists who are interested in 
refreshing their knowledge and skills to attend. It is a requirement for all current catechists to attend the 
Child Protection and Classroom Management training every three years. These essential Child Protection and 
Classroom Management subjects will occur in the fourth week of the course. 
Please register your attendance below for either the Monday or Friday course: 
https://web.thankqportal.com/cdowa/ccd-level-i-training/#/stepper?pageId=3237 
If you have any questions or require support, please contact us 
at support@ccdwollongong.com or call Cindy Oliver on (02) 4640 8550. 
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Amoris Laetitia (The Joy of Love) 
Pope Francis’ post-synodal Apostolic Exhortation, Amoris Laetitia (The Joy of Love) on love in the family is an 
Apostolic Exhortation published after the conclusion of a two-year synod process discussing both the beauty 
and challenges of family life today. The 2015 Synod’s theme was “the vocation and mission of the family in 
the Church and the modern world.” 
Fr Bernard Gordon and James Arblaster will be presenting a 9-week course on Amoris Laetitia commencing 
Wednesday 27 April 2022, 7pm at St Francis Xavier Cathedral in the Monsignor Rigney Meeting Room. To 
follow the talk, please purchase a copy of Amoris Laetitia from St Pauls Publications or from the parish office. 
To register please contact Lumen Christi Parish Office on 4211 0500 or 
go to: 
 www.lumenchristi.org.au/AmorisLaetitia 

Support our Holy Family Primary School 
We welcome the staff and students back to Holy Family school for 2022.  
Click on the link below to see the amazing efforts from the Holy Family School community. Don’t forget to 
‘Like’ the Facebook page and stay informed about all the exciting things happening at our parish school.   
Holy Family School Facebook Page 

The Journey, 6 February 2022 – Your Diocese of Wollongong Weekly Podcast  
On The Journey This Week: Fr David Catterall says that on Word of God Sunday, we are called to step out into the 
deep and take God’s Word and proclaim it in word and action. Mother Hilda has a story of 5 blind men describing 
an elephant. We introduce new presenter Fr Anthony Crook, plus Trish McCarthy and Fr Dave Callaghan, and 
more great music!   The Journey available now as a podcast – www.jcr.org.au.  

2 February Word Day of Prayer for Consecrated Life 
6 February Word of God Sunday 
11 February World Day of Prayer for the Sick 
27 February Project Compassion 

‘Do not be afraid; from now on it is people you will be catching.’ 

(Jesus, Luke 5:10) 
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